
Dear Dolphin Families,
Summer has finally arrived in full swing! It was hot & humid 
outside, cicadas were chirping, and we were all excited for a 
well-deserved Summer vacation. Our monthly theme was 
“Under the Sea”. There are so many amazing sea creatures. A 
dolphin is a mammal, just like you. They are also very 
intelligent, just liintelligent, just like you! What is your favorite sea creature? 
Mr. Tom’s is the seahorse. They are very tiny and cute, they 
cannot run and gallop like horses, but did you know that a 
male seahorse carries the eggs for 9 to 45 days and then gives 
birth? Just like if your daddy carried you in his tummy, crazy!
Our field trip to the Tokyo Sea Life Park was a perfect 
opportunity to observe many sea creatures and we had a truly 
magnificent time there. magnificent time there. We strongly recommend visiting the 
penguin section, where you can observe penguin chicks 
playing in their tiny village. It was so adorable!
We also had our Tanabata event. We learned all about the 
Japanese star festiJapanese star festival and hung our wishes on the Tanabata 
tree. We were all so excited that our families could join us for 
this wonderful time and we cannot already wait for our future 
events held in the school!
Let us enjoy our return back to school and our next 
adventures together.
HapHappy birthday to  Ayaansh, Makoto, Abir, Mia, Tanisha, Anay, 
Jayasha, and Ms. Yuko!
Kind Regards,
Dolphins
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